Mom/Son Event Update: Event will be April 15th at 6pm. The theme is game night with a varity of inflatable games activities. There will be prizes but are seeking help with getting prize donations. Please contact if you have connections. Event cost, registration and ticket info will be finalized soon. It was recommended to accept digital payments if possible but there is not currently a system in place to do this.

Lil' Miss and her Mister Update: 74 girls/54 misters have registered for the event. Registration due Friday the 17th. Some families may not have received the flyer so it will be reposted to social media with reminders of due date. Stephanie wanted to confirm if cash drawer for event is needed. Event chairs were not present to confirm but Maria will follow up.

Budget Update: Stephanie updated that money from first Fish Fry is in but did not include all costs so numbers are not finalized yet. Regarding cancelled Fish Fry; it is expected funds will be lower this year due to the cancellation. Luckily most food was able to freeze for the following week, only coleslaw was lost.

Proposed budget for next year was due 3/1/2023 so a \$68k goal which includes the requested \$25k fund for capital campaign was submitted. Prior year goals are not clearly indicated on past records.

PTO Gives: Weldon Teacher Presentation was cancelled last minute due to a medical emergency but there are plans to reschedule for Fall. The Librarian requested baskets for a new display system. \$200 was requested and approved by PTO.

Security cameras are still in the works. Morgan was clarifying a few questions the PTO had requested. There is potential savings if we install ourselves but it was agreed that professional installation would be better. Maria will follow up with Morgan, the PTO is ready to vote so price can also be locked in.

PTO Know Update: Spirit Wear is in and will be ready for pickup on Monday the 20th. The Spirit Wear committee is working on new ideas for the next round. It was encouraged to place an order before supply drop off in the Fall so we have new inventory to sell at the event. Proposed new ideas will be brought up at the next meeting.

PTO Love Update: Katie will be posting the teachers lounge wish list in the coming weeks. She is going to ask for an updated list of teachers likes to target specific items to request. Potential delivery to individual teachers based on likes is another option as well.

Principals day is coming up on May 1st. Katie will coordinate with Morgan to celebrate this special day.

Teacher Appreciation week May 8th-12th. The daily ideas are in the works. Gift baskets for end of year gifts were a big hit last year and will likely repeat this year.

Serve Update: The last Fish Fry will be Friday the 17th. Volunteers are needed and have been difficult to fill all positions needed. Liz Morris requested help filling a need in the prep kitchen. Emily Brown offered to fill the spot for the last week. Thank you Ms. Brown!

DJ Dave will be in the cafeteria for a dance party. All kids must be accompanied by an adult. This will be posted to social media as well.

Next meeting April 19th!